
From: Meghan Marth <Meghan.Marth@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 2:45 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Allison Arwady <Allison.Arwady@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Start Early Annual Luncheon – April 25, 2023 
 

Hi Steve, 
 

I am confirming that Dr. Arwady attended the Start Early Annual Luncheon on Tuesday, April 25 at 

the Hilton Chicago. She was invited as a guest of the event organizers and attended in an official 
capacity as CDPH Commissioner. The sponsored organization covered her registration. See 
additional details below.  

  

Please let me know if you have any questions! 

Meghan 
 
Meghan Marth, MSW, MPH  
Senior Aide to the Commissioner  
Work Cell: (312) 261-0721 
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